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This proposal has ignored all decisions and protests levelled against the original scheme
which was vetoed earlier in the year. The original objections regarding damage to a World
Heritage Site and its Hinterland, have not gone away and the idiotic scheme is being
relaunched as if nothing has happened. It's like a nagging toddler renewing its plea for
treats on the grounds that Mummy has forgotten why she said "no" before. Mummy has
NOT forgotten and the answer is STILL "NO".

It was a daft scheme in the first place, has been proven to be dafter than at first thought and
becomes obvious that those with much to gain from the contracts awardable have donated
even more to the Conservative Party. Planting trees on the sides of the A303 to shield
vision of traffic driving east into the rising sun or west into the setting sun would be much
cheaper and more useful.
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